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Please support the 2 amendments in HB 2098. We need a new I-5 bridge, the current 

bridge is not seismically sound, presents safety hazards with narrow lanes and a lack 

of shoulders and is dangerous for active transportation users. The I-5 corridor is 

important to Oregon’s economy.  

 

Thank You 


